
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
CC: 	 Monaco, Lisa (ODAG); Weiner, Robert (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 3/30/2011 12:12:44 AM 
Subject: 	 RE: Latest draft of response to Smith 
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From: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 1:59 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Cc: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG); Weiner, Robert (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Latest draft of response to Smith 
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Stuart M. Goldberg 
Chief of Staff for the 
Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Room 4210 
950 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20530 
Tele: 202-353-8878 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 12:55 PM 
To: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Weiner, Robert (ODAG) 
Subject: Latest draft of response to Smith 

Attached is the latest draft of the response to Congressman Smith's letter concerning Fast and Furious. I have 
attempted to take into account Rob's comments from last night, Stuart's from this morning, and Lisa's from fifteen 
minutes ago. You'll see that one of the paragraphs contains two blanks and two question marks. If everyone is 
comfortable with the letter, I will double check with USAO-AZ and ATF to confirm the missing pieces of information. 
Along the same lines, before the letter goes out, I plan to ask the USAO-AZ and ATF to vet the entire letter 
scrupulously for accuracy. 

Matt 
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Matthew S. Axelrod 
Associate Deputy Attorney General 
Office of the Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Desk (202) 305-0273 
Cell (202) 532-3087 
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